
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Week beginning 09.03.2020 

Ingestre Hall 

Please can the residential pack of forms be returned ASAP. We are getting closer to this 

exciting trip and need to collate all of the information in the packs.  

Coppice ‘Copper’ Competition 

Continue….. to raid your purse and piggy bank for any copper coins. In every classroom there is 

a PTA money monster pot, which eats COPPER coins. Every time you fill the monster up to the 

line the class wins a PTA prize! The money is going towards school funds for new and exciting 

projects.  

Book fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be returning to the Coppice on Monday 16th March and 

this year there is a way of saving you more money and getting the best value on the 

books you buy. It is now possible to buy gift vouchers online before and during the event. 

Each voucher entitles you to a further 20% off the books you buy. If you spend £5 

online you will receive a voucher for £6, if you spend £10 your voucher is worth £12 

etc. 

Games club 

Some of our year 5 pupils spend Thursday and Friday lunchtimes with Mrs Blundell 

playing board games. The club is currently looking to add to their collection and hoping 

that some Coppice families may have old/unwanted games that they could donate. The 

focus of the group is on cooperative/team games or quick-play 'luck' games. Some games 

that they would particularly like to acquire are: Dobble, Bandido, OK Play, Skyjo, 

Cahoots, Sushi Go, or any other games that fit the description above! The club has very 

limited storage space so is ideally looking for small box/card games that can be played in 

10 - 20 minutes maximum. 

 

 

Mrs Giles                  Miss Gieron              Miss Keogh 
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